
April 9, 2021 

Dear Keeneyville District 20 Families, 

It has been wonderful to have our smiling students back in the classrooms this week!  We are grateful for your 
support through the transition back to full-day in-person learning, which has gone very smoothly at each of our 
buildings.  Please be assured that we will continue to adhere to state and local guidelines, implement health and 
safety protocols, and closely monitor COVID-19 school metrics to keep our students and staff safe.   

• School Hours – Reminder that Wednesdays are shortened days. 
 

Elementary:   8:30am to 3:20pm on M, T, Th + F 
  8:30am to 2:30pm on W  
 

Middle School: 7:45am to 2:35pm on M, T, Th + F 
  7:45am to 1:45pm on W 

• Technology Help - Remote Students should submit an email to technology@esd20.org or call (630) 894-
4274 for help or to schedule an appointment to come in with your device.  In-Person Students can access 
technology support through their school procedures. 

• Free Meals - See Food Services for April Menus and meal pick-up schedule. 

• ESD20 Summer School Registration is Open - Summer school will run from June 14 to July 15 (no class on 
Monday, 7/5) on Mondays through Thursdays, 8:30am to 12pm.  Instruction will be in-person at Spring 
Wood MS, except for current remote students who have approved medical exemptions.  Open to all ESD20 
students currently in K-8.  D20 teachers will offer instruction on literacy, math, and social-emotional 
learning.  Free transportation and meals daily.  See Flyer (ENGLISH / SPANISH) and sign-up here by May 4. 

• Registration for 2021-2022 School Year – go to www.esd20.org  REGISTRATION tab for more details. 
o Kindergarten Round-Up will be held virtually on Wednesday, April 14 at 6pm for each elementary 

school.  Join us to learn more about kindergarten, teachers, curriculum, and the registration 
process.  See K Round-Up Flyer (ENGLISH / SPANISH) and sign-up here to receive zoom link. 

o Preschool Registration Packets will be distributed at the April 16 Supply Pick-up.   
o Kindergarten Online Proof of Residency & Registration begins on Thursday, April 15.   

o Grades 1-8 Online Proof of Residency & Registration begins on Monday, May 3.   
 Early Bird Discount (for Grades 1-8 only) – NO $150 REGISTRATION FEE if complete 

registration by May 31 (there will be no extensions this year).  You must still pay the $50 
Technology Fee. 

o ALL FAMILIES (all grades, new + returning students) must submit Proof of District 20 Residency as 
part of the online registration process this year.  You will need to upload scanned copies or photos 
of residency documents one time for your family, under your youngest child’s registration.  
Instructions and support will be provided. 

We appreciate your help in getting your student ready for the summer and for the 2021-2022 school year!  Have a 
wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Omar Castillo 
Superintendent of Schools 
Keeneyville ESD 20 
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